
_ _ __ _ _ ._ _ . _ . _ _ . . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ . ,_

o
.

NOTICE OF DEVIATION

Commonwealth Edison Company Docket Nos. 50-456; 50-457
Braidwood Station License Nos. NPF-72; NPF-77
Braceville, Illinois

During an NRC inspection conducted on October 1 through November 14, 1995,
deviation nf your Generic Letter 89-13 commitment was identified. In
accordance with the " General Statement of Policy and Procedures for NRC
Enforcement Actions, the deviation is listed below:

Braidwood Station response to Generic Letter 89-13, dated October 27, 1994,
included a commitment to continuously inject sodium hypochlorite into the
essential service water system for a five-week period as the cooling lake
transitioned through 65 degrees fahrenheit.

Contrary to the above, during Fall 1995, the cooling lake transitioned through
65 degrees fahrenheit and sodium hypochlorite was not continuously injected
into the essential service water system for a five-week period.

Please provide to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, ATTN: Document
Control Desk, Washington, D.C. 20555, with a copy to the Regional
Administrator, Region III, in writing within 30 days of the date of this
Notice, (1) the reason for the deviation, or if contested, the basis of
disputing the deviation, (2) the corrective steps that have been taken and the
results achieved, (3) the corrective steps that will be taken to avoid further
deviations, and (4) the date when your corrective action will be completed,
where good cause is shown, consideration will be given to extending the
response time.

Dated at Lisle, Illinois
this 8th day of December 1995
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